
January 23, 2024 
 
Debbie Bickmire 
City of Aurora 
Planning & Development Services Department 
15151 E. Alameda Parkway 
Aurora, CO 80012 
 
RE: Letter of Authorization for High Point Gun Club to 61st Ave Extension 
 COA Project# DA: 1746-40 
 
Ms. Bickmire 
 
This letter is to authorize Silverbluff Companies to act on behalf of ACM High Point VI LLC, LLC, 
a Delaware limited liability company as the consultant/agent regarding the High Point Gun Club 
to 61st Ave Extension project and to communicate with the city of Aurora staff regarding the 
project.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Megan Waldschmidt 
Vice President 
Westside Investment Partner’s, Inc. 
 

MeganWaldschmidt
Stamp


